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July 31, 2020 

 

 

Kenneth Udoibok 

1898 Highland Parkway 

St. Paul, MN 55116 

 

VIA EMAIL: k@kenulaw.com 

 

  

RE: Remove or Repair of the Structure at 1179 Seventh Street East 

 

Dear Mr. Udoibok: 

 

At the Legislative Hearing on July 28, 2020 regarding the above-referenced matter, the 

Legislative Hearing Officer, Marcia Moermond, recommended that the City Council order the 

building be removed within 15 days with no option for repair since the requested conditions in 

my previous letters were not met.   

 

If you wish to contest to this recommendation and give live testimony remotely at the City 

Council Public Hearing on August 12, 2020 between 3:30 p.m. and 5:00 p.m., please contact me 

at 651-266-8563 or Councilhearing@ci.stpaul.mn.us to let me know.  If I don’t hear from you, I 

will assume you are not appealing further. 

 

If you have questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

Mai Vang 

Hearing Coordinator 

 

c: Steve Magner 

            Joe Yannarelly 

            Vicki Sheffer 

 Reid Soley 

 Christine Boulware 

 Michael Aderinkomi VIA EMAIL: aderinkomi@comcast.net 

 Olufemi Badejo, VIA EMAIL:  feranmibadejo@gmail.com 
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